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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Seasonal Flu vaccine offer – Reception to Year 11 

The seasonal flu vaccine is part of a national health programme to protect children, their 
families and communities. For more information including possible side effects please 
visit: Flu vaccine - NHS 

How to consent: We are coming to your child’s school on Tuesday 25 November 
2025, please ensure that you have submitted a form even if you do not consent. 
 
If you do not wish for your child to receive either vaccines but do not want to complete 
the electronic consent, please email us on LCP.localachildhealth@locala.org.uk with 
your child’s name, date of birth and advise of the vaccine you wish to decline consent.  

Please click the link below or scan the QR code to access the online consent form. 

You’ll need to enter the unique school code provided below. Please complete the form 

as soon as possible. 

https://www.locala.org.uk/services/immunisation-service/flu-vaccination-north-kirklees 
 
You will need the following code 139076 
 
You can also access the form via the QR code below. 
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Does the nasal spray contain porcine?  

Yes, but it’s a highly purified form, barely detectable, and approved for medical use by 
the British Fatwa Council. A porcine-free injectable alternative is available for those with 
medical or cultural needs. Primary school children receiving the injection must be 
accompanied by a parent (local policies may vary). 
 
After submitting consent, if your child is vaccinated at the GP, you change your 
mind, or there are any health changes, you MUST contact us on the number 
above. (Please note: GPs do not routinely offer flu vaccines to healthy children.) 
 
If you provide a valid email address, you will receive confirmation once your child is 
vaccinated, along with advice on common side effects. 
 
Support with the form: If you have trouble accessing or completing the online form, 
please call us using the number above. You can also watch our short video, which may 
answer your questions. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
School Aged Immunisation Service 

 
 


